
Call for Papers

Workshop on Software Engineering will be held  aboard the luxury ship "Marko Polo" traveling on the
route Split (Croatia) - Ancona (Italy) - Bari (Italy) - Dubrovnik (Croatia) in the frame of  the 9th
International Conference on Software, Telecommunications and Computer Networks - SoftCOM 2001.

* Software Development (e.g. Requirements, Design, Construction, Testing)
* Software Maintenance
* Software Configuration Management
* Software Engineering Management (e.g Process/Project Management, Risk
   Management, Organizational Management)
* Software Engineering Process (e.g. Process Implementation and Change, Measurement)
* Software Engineering Tools and Methods
* Software Quality
* Information Systems Security
* Human Computer Interaction/Human Machine Interface
* Information Management

Each day of the conference the ship will be anchored in one of the ports on the route, and overnight
it will sail towards the next destination. This provides participants with the opportunity to share
ideas in close contact with their coleagues and to enjoy the pleasant and inspiring ambience while
visiting the ports along the beautiful Adriatic coast. During the conference the car deck will serve as
an exhibition arena for exhibitors of software and telecommunication products.

More information about the Conference including details on the submission process and authors kit
are available on the websites

http://www.fesb.hr/SoftCOM          http://www.softcom.tel.hr

Complete manuscript to be received by
Proposals for tutorials and workshops by
Notification of acceptance mailed out by
Camera-ready manuscript to be received by

July 1, 2001
July 1, 2001
September 1, 2001
September 15, 2001
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Conference Secretary:  Hrvoje Dujmic, University of Split, Croatia (softcom@fesb.hr)

October 09-12, 2001
Split, Dubrovnik (Croatia)
Ancona, Bari (Italy)

Workshop on Software
Engineering in
Telecommunications

Original, yet unpublished papers addressing the following topics (but are not limited to) are invited:

Following the ongoing rapid advancements in the field of software engineering and
telecommunications, we want to cover current research endeavors in this field, providing a venue for
scholarly publication that explores issues relating to the combined effects of software engineering
and telecommunications. It will be a forum for the Dissemination of new research in the field of
software engineering applied to the area of telecommunications as well as Introduction of application-
oriented researchers to leading edge new research.

We also encourage submissions from researchers in other areas of software engineering,
computer science, systems engineering or other related areas of study whose work supports the
focus of this conference.

Workshop Chair:  Stanislav Vucica, Pulsar, Croatia (stanislav.vucica@pulsar.hr)


